
TO: LVSUA 2024 SENIOR SCHOLARSHIP APPLICANTS 

FROM:  LEHIGH VALLEY PIAA SOFTBALL UMPIRES 

ASSOCIATION 

RE: 2024 SCHOLARSHIPS 

The Lehigh Valley Softball Umpires Association is pleased to announce that we will be 

awarding a total of four $500.00 Scholarships to senior softball players in the East Penn 

Conference and Colonial League for the 2024 season. 

The awards will be given to deserving seniors graduating at the end of this academic 

year who have been accepted (or are in the process of being accepted) to a college, 

university, or other post-secondary institution. 

Each applicant must submit the application attached. You can also find the application 

on our website: http://www.leaguelineup.com/lvsoftballump 

Forms can also be requested by emailing me at the following email address: 

jjt0322@yahoo.com 

All applications must be received no later than Friday, May 24, 2024. 

Applications can be sent to my email address (jjt0322@yahoo.com) or mailed to this 

address: John Tone 

    3207 Oakland Square Drive     

 Bethlehem, PA 18020 

Once selections have been made, we will contact the four recipients, the team coach, 

and the school athletic director. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Regards, 

John Tone 

Scholarship & Awards Committee Chair 

 

http://www.leaguelineup.com/lvsoftballump

